
Dr. Jane Summerson 
EIS Document Manager 
Regulatory Authority OfEce 
Office of Civilian radioactive Waste Management 
U. S. Department of Energy 
1551 Hillshire Dr. 
M/S 010 
Las Vegas, NV 89 134 

Dear Dr. Summerson, 

This letter is being written in regards to the project known as The Supplemental Yucca 
Mountain Project. This project should be discontinued immediately. We cannot safely 
transport nor safely deposit nuclear waste products. Unfortunately, we still have nuclear 
plants that continue to produce radioactive waste. Common sense says that we would 
have known how to safely store radioactive waste BEFORE we ever built these plants. 
We did not use common sense. 

We still do not have an answer for radioactive waste, but if we would engage in 
common sense now, we could stop the bleeding. Shut down all nuclear plants in 
operation. Maximize security plans and store the waste at those sites. They are already 
contaminated sites for EVER- why make more? Do not build more nuclear plants. 

This impact statement claims to be a document of the Department of Energy. WAKE 
UP! Energy for the future must assure us a future! Nuclear energy has never been, nor 
will it ever be, a safe, renewable source of energy. When will this department actually 
work on positive solutions to the world's energy needs vs. projects like this guaranteeing 
our destruction? 

I urge you to bring common sense to the table and stop this nonsense before it is too 
late. 

Beth Kean 
49 Adams St. 
Berea, Ohio 440 17 

P.S. You have heard of NIMBY's? I am a NIMBY for as long as I have a radioactive- 
free back yard to come home to. 
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